
  

PRESS RELEASE 

United Tech Ops Announces PW4000 Overhaul Partnership 

April 18, 2019 - United Technical Operations is pleased to announce it is partnering with Fortress 

Transportation and Infrastructure Investors LLC (FTAI) Aviation for PW4000-94" overhauls. FTAI Aviation 

purchased surplus engines from United and chose United’s MRO Services for the program. This 

partnership will foster growth for our Engine MRO and build a platform for success throughout the coming 

years. United has already inducted the first three engines into its San Francisco facility. 

"FTAI Aviation is a wonderful partner and customer for us to build our MRO brand as we ramp up our 

commercial third-party business." – Mark Eldred, VP, Base Maintenance 

"United Technical Operations was a great choice for our immediate PW4000 maintenance needs, and we 

will be looking to them for future work as well." – Joe Adams, CEO, FTAI  

About Fortress Transportation and Infrastructure Investors LLC 

Fortress Transportation and Infrastructure Investors LLC owns and acquires high quality infrastructure 

and equipment that is essential for the transportation of goods and people globally. FTAI targets assets 

that, on a combined basis, generate strong and stable cash flows with the potential for earnings growth and 

asset appreciation. FTAI is externally managed by an affiliate of Fortress Investment Group LLC, a leading, 

diversified global investment firm. 
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